

LILLIAN B. KOLLER
DIRECTOR
HENRY OLIVA

DEPT. COMM. NO. 46

## STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES

P. O. Box 339 Honolulu, Hawaii 96809-0339

May 8, 2008

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Fourth State Legislature State Capitol Room 409 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Madam President:

An earlier copy of the attached Department of Human Services' Report to the Legislature as required by S.C.R. 220, S. D.1, adopted by the 2007 Hawaii State Legislature, was transmitted to you on January 25, 2008. However, upon subsequent review, technical and typographical non-substantive revisions were made to the original transmitted copy. This revised report is transmitted for your review and consideration.

The report may be viewed electronically at:

www.hawaii.gov/dhs/main/reports/LegislativeReports.

Sincerely,

Lillian B. Koller

Director

Enclosures